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Editor: 
 
We are seniors at Miramonte High School. We are writing to you to address the rising cost of higher 
education. As seniors, we are participating in the college application and financial aid process. This 
issue is not only affecting us, but our nation as a whole. We're burdening young adults with student 
debt for years to come. This is an issue that we need to address. Financial aid is necessary for 
almost every student due to the rising costs of higher education in America. In a society that 
requires a strong post-high school experience to get a good job, obtaining that education on a small 
budget is nearly impossible. Thus, we need to take action.  
 
Alison Ingrey and Elizabeth Dunne 
Orinda 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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